
    HARBOUR VIEW CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION 

       ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD ON SUNDAY, MARCH 21, 2021 

    VIA GOOGLE MEET @ 3:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:10p.m. by Sandra Hall who welcomed those present.  There 
were 31 members at the meeting. 

Prayer was said by Karlene Black. 

Apology was offered on behalf of OrianArchat who had family issues to attend to. 

President’s Report:  There was no report from the outgoing president, OrianArchat, as he was not in 
attendance. 

Secretary’s Report:  The report for the period 2016 to 2021 was read by outgoing secretary Elaine 
Edwards.  

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Mike Murray gave an abridged financial report in which he stated that 
approximately $104,000 was collected for dues.  Rohan Brown said he expected more details as the 
new executive needed to have a clear idea of what the financial situation is.  Mr. Murray said he had 
presented a report about a month ago and there had not been any significant changes since then.  
Danique Hayden posted the last report. 

Election Results 

The results were then read by Raquel Peat as follows: 

Position  Name   Number of votes 

President  - Sandra Hall   51   

1st Vice President Beverlyn Wong   48 

2nd vice President Carol Harris   49 

Secretary  Karlene Black   44 

Assistant Secretary Shani Thompson-Richards 41 

P.R.O.   Danique Hayden  51 

Treasurer  Michael Murray   43 

Non-officer Executive Members 

Elaine Edwards      40 

Garth Daniels      33 

Lorna Harris      28 

Denton Patterson     27 

Novlet Ralph thanked the members of the nomination team for the work they did in ensuring that 
the election went through smoothly. 



Elected Officers thanked members for their support. 

Chanee Riley commended the outgoing executive for the work they did over the past years. 

 

There being no other matters for discussion the meeting was adjournedat 410p.m on a motion by  

Raquel Peat and seconded by Carol Harris. 

 

 

 


